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June 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Year 8 Activity Day: Circus 

 

I am writing to inform you of the structure of the Circus activity for Year 8 on Thursday 27th June.  

 

If your son is allocated to the morning slot, he must arrive on the field, by the Boarding House, at 8.40am 

and will be registered there. If he is allocated to the afternoon slot, he must meet there at 12.50pm. In 

the case of poor weather, the activity will be relocated to the Sports Hall and your son should meet there 

instead of on the field.  

 

I strongly advise that your son bring a reusable water bottle with him. I also request that students all 

attend in their RGS PE Kit and they can stay in their kits for the Mathematics activity during the other 

half of the day.  

 

Please understand that it is a parental responsibility to inform Matron matron@rgshw.com of any 

changes to the medical condition of your son. Any changes to emergency contact numbers should be 

sent to Mrs Gamester pg@rgshw.com. These requests apply to your son at any time during his school 

career.  Contact detail changes can also can be made using the SIMS Parent App.  

 

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me (sjk@rgshw.com). 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs S Khan 

Subject Leader for RS  
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